








 



        



         



Laurel Lake also evaluated our original 58 villas to see which ones might have space to build a 2-car garage 
addition. A total of 9 possible sites were identified as meeting the City’s requirement for minimum space between 
structures. Of those 9 sites, 7 garage additions (V5, V9, V13, V24, V29, V37, V44) have since been built with the 
City’s approval. Villa 2, the subject of this application, would be the 8th if approved.





PHOTOS OF VILLAS WITH FRONT-FACING DOORS 

ABOVE:  “New” Villas 101-108 with 2-car garages 

BELOW:  Original Villas 1-58 with 1-car garages 



EXAMPLES OF ORIGINAL VILLAS WITH 2-CAR GARAGE ADDITIONS

 
 

 
 
VILLAS 13 & 14 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Villas 9 & 10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


